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I have been made aware of the proposed changes to the abortion laws and I do not support these
 changes.
 
There is clearly no consensus to change to the law, except that Queenslanders overwhelmingly want
 safeguards introduced to protect women.
 
The position of pro-choice advocates, that babies around 30 weeks aren’t viable contradicts all those
 parents (and medicos) of premature babies, and is an illogical argument. 
 
It is apparent that as a society we have chosen to save these babies of this age, not end them.
 
Later term abortion is hard to comprehend.
 
Thank you
 
______________________________________________________________
Brett Schultz 
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